
Questions? Call The Homer Fund at 770-384-2611, email Homer_Fund@homedepot.com or go to thd.co/hfconsult

Enrolling in Automatic Payroll Donations
Automatic payroll donations make it easy to donate to The Homer Fund year-round. Associates can enroll individually 
or provide information to their Community Captain for enrollment. Individuals can also check their donation amount 
and modify it whenever they want. Both individuals and Captains can enroll in automatic payroll donations by using 
THDHomerFund.org/donate.

Here’s how it works:

Community Captains: Enrolling in Or Modifying Donations For Your Associates
STEP 1: Collect automatic payroll donation information from your associates. You’ll need their Associate ID and the 
con�rmed amount they wish to donate each paycheck. To make it easy, you can download the Donation Form on 
THDHomerFund.org/supporters and ask associates to �ll it out.

STEP 2: Select the Captains button to Enroll or Modify automatic payroll donations for your associates. 
If an associate is not sure if they’ve enrolled before, choose Enroll. If they’ve enrolled before, the payroll system 
will cancel their previous donation amount and continue with the new amount; it will never deduct their 
paycheck twice.

STEP 3: Log in to the donations system using your LDAP (myApron) username and password. You’ll also 
be asked to con�rm the last four digits of your SSN. If you’re seeing an error message here, someone before 
you forgot to log out of myApron. Simply close out of the browser window completely and start again to 
refresh the system.

STEP 4: Enter the Associate ID and donation amount per pay period. If you enter an Associate ID incorrectly, the 
system will �ag it as invalid and notify you to correct the information.

STEP 5: Click Submit. The system will give you a SUCCESS message if all is good! Associates can expect to see
the �rst donation on the next pay cycle.

STEP 6: Give the associate a copy of the Donation Form and keep a copy for your records.
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